
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 6/24/2013 9:38:43 AM
To: 'Campbell, Michael' (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: chop suey

Truly cool. We should go eat at a place in Chinatown marked Chop Suey, there are still a few left.

From: Campbell, Michael [mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 9:32 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: chop suey

This is great!
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